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ARLINGTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

 
AUGUST 29, 2006 

 
Mr. White, acting-chair, called the meeting to order at approximately 8 p.m. in the second floor conference room of the Town Hall 
Annex.  Present were David White, Judith Hodges, William O’Rourke, and Timothy Sullivan, of the Commission.   Nathaniel 
Stevens, Ellen Reed, and Cathy Garnett, of the Commission were not in attendance.  Also, Chuck Tirone, an associate member of 
the Commission, was not in attendance. 
 
8 p.m.  - COMMISSION BUSINESS 
 
Mr. White presented the receipts for wood, hardware and concrete for new signs at the Turkey Hill Reservation, and asked that 
Mr. Keith O’Boyle be reimbursed for $70.88 from the Arlington Land Steward Fund. 
O’Rourke/Hodges motioned to approve the reimbursement; motion passed unanimously. 
 
Ms. Beckwith obtained for signatures from the Commission for the Negative Determination of Applicability permit for the 
addition to 62 Hutchinson Rd. 
 
The Commission voted to convene at approximately 8:10 p.m.   
Respectfully submitted,  
Corinna Beckwith 
Administrator 
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